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Dear Parents, 

In the event that your child/children are unable to attend school in person, we have created a timetable of activities for them to complete. 

We will be using the Oak National Academy as the basis for the children’s learning. The Oak National Academy is an online classroom made by 

teachers, funded by the government to support learning during the Coronavirus Pandemic. It provides high-quality video lessons and resources 

covering ‘The National Curriculum’ objectives. 

 

Each class will provide a timetable of lessons for the children to complete. There will be daily English and Mathematics lessons and an addition 

lesson each day with a scientific or PHSE (Personal Health and Social Education) focus. 

 
The weblink for each subject can be 

found on the timetable and can be 

copied into the browser bar. Then 

click on the relevant lesson for that 

day.  

 

Each lesson contains a video to an 

activity to complete. The activities 

vary in type and length: there could 

be a quiz to complete or a written 

task. 
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Children from Badgers, Squirrels and Kestrels can then upload their learning to Seesaw for class teachers to review and 

respond to if teachers are well enough to be working. Rabbits can email any learning they are really proud of to Mrs Callaghan. 

 

If you have any questions regarding home learning, please contact your class teachers via email on the addresses below: 

 

scallaghan@clandon.surrey.sch.uk      Rabbits Class 

yvette.webb@clandon.surrey.sch.uk      Badgers Class 

jen.eldridge@clandon.surrey.sch.uk  Badgers Class 

emma.toone@clandon.surrey.sch.uk  Squirrels Class 

ellie.morton@clandon.surrey.sch.uk  Kestrels Class  
 

Stay safe, stay well, 

Clandon Staff 
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